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To: BoardSec 
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MRS. CAROL DUTOT 
77501 TIPPERARY LINE 

RR#3, CLINTON, ONTARIO, N0M1L0 
 
 
 
October 30, 2010  
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, On     M4P 1E4 
 
ATT:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
RE:  Union Gas - EB-2010-0148 
 
Please accept this letter as my letter of comment regarding the Union Gas application, 
EB-2010-, to change their rates for the transmission and storage of natural gas effective January 
1, 2011. 
 
In particular I wish to address the application by Union Gas EB-2007-0837, dated October 25, 
2007, to purchase 75% of the shares in Tipperary Gas Corp., a storage project in Central Huron.  
In Union’s application, page 2, item 6 (copy attached) it states “The Proposed Transaction will 
not have any impact on any of Union’s regulated customers because Union’s shareholders will 
bear all of the risk associated with the transaction.”  On page 5, para 21, it also states “As a 
result, this purchase by Union will not impact Union’s regulated business of customers in any 
way.” (copy attached) 
 
I am requesting that Union Gas provide the OEB with audited information showing that all 
expenses incurred with purchasing the shares and ultimately finishing the development of the 
Tipperary Pools has not been included in the everyday accounts of Union Gas which regulated 
customers pay for. It is now three years and the Tipperary Pools have not yet been completed to 
their supposed full potential, work is still being done and expenses still ongoing.  I would request 
that the OEB examine this material and that the board be satisfied that none of the expenses are 
being incurred by the regulated customers that are included in the request for a rate increase and 
that Union’s shareholders are bearing the costs associated with the transaction as stated. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Carol Dutot        Phone 519-482-3350      email – fdutot@tcc.on.ca 
_________________________________________________ 






